
  
  
  
  

  Public Holiday for Christmas and New Year 

  December 22, 2019  

According to the announcement of the Prime Minister on the occasions of Christmas and New Year's
Days, the Amman Stock Exchange (ASE) will be off on Thursday 25th of December, 2019 on the
occasions of Christmas, and Thursday 1st of January, 2020 on the occasions New Year's Days.
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